
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 40 By Councillor Doggart for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 27 October 
2022 

   

Question (1) How many “Fitness to Teach” referrals have been made by 

City of Edinburgh Council in each of the last 10 years to the 

GTCS? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many “Fitness to Teach” referrals were made by 

members of the public to GTCS in each of the last 10 years 

in respect of teachers employed by City of Edinburgh 

Council? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) When will the GTCS review of the “Fitness to Teach” referral 

process in City of Edinburgh Council be completed and 

when will the results of that review be presented to the ECF 

Committee? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Have officers completed a review of current processes in 

relation to GTSC referrals and if so, when? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Has City of Edinburgh Council ceased using Non-Disclosure 

Agreements in relation to teachers leaving the Council’s 

employment to alleviate the GTCS’s concern expressed in 

the Chief Executive’s letter dated 16 February 2022 to the 

City of Edinburgh Council’s Chief Executive? If so, what was 

the date of the last NDA 

Answer (5)  
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